Ministry of Justice releases
punishment notices

Notices of punishment of legal personnel and institutions have been made
available on the official website of the Ministry of Justice.

Such notices issued after Jan. 1, 2017 by judicial administrations, notary
and bar associations upon law firms, notary offices, judicial expertise
institutions and its staff were available on the website from Monday.

The move was aimed tat better protecting people’s legal rights and
standardizing professional conduct, according to the Ministry of Justice.
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